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27 January 2017 

Dear Mr. Vogel: 

In its meeting of23 January, the Commission of Fine Arts reviewed and approved 
the final design submission for a replacement visitor screening facility at the base of 
the Washington Monument. 

The Commission members expressed appreciation for the careful attention to detail 
throughout the review process and for the refinement of the design in the tinal 
submission. They emphasized that the nighttime appearance of the glass pavilion is 
an important design consideration, and they supported the inclusion of supplemental 
rooftop lighting to mitigate the pavilion's impact on the lighting of the monument 
itself. They also approved the associated field of geothermal wells to the west of the 
monument. 

The Commission looks forward to completion of this project to replace the existing 
temporary screening pavil ion. As always, the staff is available to assist you with 
future submissions. 
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Thomas E. Luebke, FAIA 
Secretary 

Robert Vogel, Regional Director 
National Park Service, National Capital Region 
1100 Ohio Drive, SW . 
Wa~hington, DC 20242 

cc: Hany Hassan, Beyer Blinder Belle 


